
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 6th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  

It is with regret that I must inform you that sadly, One In A Million Charity staff member, 
Gurmit Chand (Gurm) passed away earlier this week. Gurm was a highly valued 
colleague in both the Charity and School team who worked with our students primarily 
through the Enrichment programme.  

Students have been made aware and some may be upset.  
 
A counselling service will be available through school for your child should you need to 
access one.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school reception if you or your child require further 
support on 01274 723439. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Jane Hobbs 
Acting Principal 
One In A Million Free School  
 
 
 


